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Clinical Laboratory Test Update 

Reducing Sugars, Urine - Discontinued 

Effective August 15, 2017, the UCHealth University of Colorado Hospital 
Clinical Laboratory will no longer offer Urine Reducing Sugars testing due to 
discontinuation of the necessary reagent by the manufacturer.  This test was 
very rarely requested at University of Colorado Hospital as the newborn 
screening that occurs in every state proactively identifies most metabolic 
diseases that might otherwise lead to positive results by this test.  If 
alternative testing is indicated for a unique patient, please contact the 
Reference Laboratory Send Out section (720-848-7029). 

Please call Gregary Bocsi, DO at 720-848-7050 if you have any questions or 
visit our website at https://www.uchealth.org/professionals/uch-clinical-
laboratory/ for additional information.                                                                                                                         
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